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24th June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer 

Year 10 Mock Interviews & Further Education Afternoon Monday 14th July 2025 

We are inviting Employers into school to hold mock interviews with pupils on a one to one basis 

to give them the experience they will need when applying for job vacancies, courses and 

apprenticeships.  We would like pupils to come into school on Monday 14th July dressed in 

suitable attire as if going to an interview in the world of business. This could be clothing that 

pupils already have, or school shirt/blouse and smart trousers/skirt are appropriate.  Pupils will 

be asked a range of questions and will receive feedback at the end of their interview.  The 

Department for Work and Pensions will be in school the week prior to this to present an 

assembly and help pupils prepare. 

During the afternoon of Monday 14th July, we will be holding a careers fair, joined by the 

following colleges, training providers and employers that will be attending giving lots of 

information about courses ranging from A-Levels and T-Levels to Modern Apprenticeships: 

 

• Dudley College and Dudley Sixth 

• Halesowen College 

• King Edward’s VI Form College 

• Nova Training 

• Kidderminster College 

• Kidderminster Harriers Football Academy 

• SCL College 

• West Midlands Police 

• Army 

These activities will be a fantastic experience for our pupils. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Shaw, Careers Co-ordinator 

Wordsley School 
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